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STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 

   
Disclaimer Respecting External Communications 
Communications are posted on the City’s website pursuant to Procedure By-law Number 7-2011.  The City 
of Vaughan is not responsible for the validity or accuracy of any facts and/or opinions contained in external 
Communications listed on printed agendas and/or agendas posted on the City’s website. 

   
 
 

Please note there may be further Communications.  
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Distributed October 2, 2019 

SC1 
Deputy City Manager, Corporate Services, City Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer, and 
the Director of Procurement Services, Procurement Activity Report, Quarter 2 – 2019, dated 
September 24, 2019 
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